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The charrette will focus on Wilson Boulevard between George Mason Drive 
and Jefferson Street, and will address commercial revitalization, 
redevelopment, beautification, traffic calming and pedestrian safety. This area 
is expected to become intensely impacted in the near term as development 
pressure shifts westward from Ballston. 
 
Participants will include residents, business owners, developers and county 
staff. The inclusion of many points of view and expertise will result in well-
rounded and realistic proposals, with stakeholders satisfied that they were able 
to contribute. The objective is to produce a comprehensive vision of how the 
neighborhood would like to see this area evolve, and to leave with specific 
planning objectives that the neighborhood can pursue to attain that vision. 
 
The meeting will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room of Arlington Traditional 
School, located at 855 North Edison Street (one block north of Wilson 



Boulevard, directly west of George Mason Drive). Snacks and drinks will be 
provided. For more information or to RSVP, contact: 

CarlHallinan@Comcast.net or (703) 812-4797 
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